
Picture Day will be on Wednesday August 28th. At that time, all students will receive their 
picture ID. ID’s must be worn on a lanyard at all times while at school. 6th grade students will 
receive a free lanyard.  Also, the ID card is used to buy lunch at the lunch counter. Picture order 
information will be sent home this week. Send your student with the order form and money on 
picture day to order pictures. Please note that you must be in dress code for Picture Day.  

 

If you do not have your text books, they can be picked up starting Wednesday after school in 
the library. Remember you do have the option to have your books online and not have to take 
any home, check with the library if you would like to do so.  
 

Attn: Girls softball tryouts starts this Wednesday and Friday from 2:45-4:15. If interested, meet 
at the softball field ready to go. 
 

Yearbooks are on sale for the 2019-2020 school year for $45. Go online to order.  The price will 
go up soon, don’t miss out on your school memories!!!  Forms are located in the front office with 
directions to order them online. There is also a link on the Sierramont website.  All yearbooks 
ordered by the end of January will have your name printed on the front for free! 

 

Next Monday, the tryouts for the cross-country team will begin after school from 2:45 to 
4:15.  More information to come! 

 

Friday will be the Norms assembly. During this assembly, Principal Mar and Asst. Principal 
Smith will go over all the school rules and expectations of the students.   
 

At the lunch counter students can show their old ID. IF not available, they must go to the line 
that says “No ID”. 
 
Students are not allowed to be on campus before 7:30am and must leave campus by 2:45pm 
unless they are in an after school activity.  Thank you. 
 
Please follow the traffic patterns at the cross walk in front of the school ~ Two staff members 
are assigned each morning to supervise the crossing area and help our students cross safely, 
please listen to their instructions if asked to do so.  Student safety first 
 


